
TOWN OF ST. CROIX FALLS 
PLAN COMMISSION 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 
The Town of St. Croix Falls Plan Commission will a hold public hearing at 6:00 
p.m. on Wednesday, August 14, 2024, at the Town Hall located at 1305 200th 
Street, St. Croix Falls, Wisconsin, for the following item. The applicant or a 
representative must appear in order for the hearing to take place. Written 
evidence, testimony, or comments, if any, must be received at the Town Hall by 
Monday, August 12, 2024. 
 

 Sarah Olson, owner, requests a special exception for transient lodging at 
1350 190th Street located on parcel #044-01157-1000, Section 25.  The 
property is zoned Residential. 

 
Janet Krueger, Town Clerk/Town Treasurer 

 
 
 
 


